
Federal judge rules EPA did not consider potential impact of neonicotinoids on
insects besides bees

A Minnesota beekeeper has won a round against the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) in a
protracted lawsuit over a class of insecticides implicated in the decline of honeybees and other wild
insects.

A federal judge in California ruled … that, in doing a regular review of the pesticides, the EPA failed to
consider the potential impact of neonicotinoids on insects on the federal Endangered Species list, as
required by law.

“The EPA pretty much admitted that it had failed to do that in this case, so it was pretty hard for the judge
to rule in their favor,” said Steve Ellis, a Minnesota beekeeper who was a plaintiff in the suit. Ellis has
been at the forefront of the fight against widespread use of neonicotinoids and is a member of Minnesota’s
Governor’s Committee on Pollinator Protection.

Judge Maxine Chesney of the U.S. District Court for the Northern District of California held that the EPA
had unlawfully issued 59 pesticide registrations between 2007 and 2012 for a wide variety of agricultural,
landscaping and ornamental uses.

The lawsuit, filed by the Center for Food Safety, other environmental groups and several beekeepers,
challenged the EPA’s approval of several neonicotinoid products, a class of insecticides that are the most
widely used in the world.

The GLP aggregated and excerpted this blog/article to reflect the diversity of news, opinion, and 
analysis. Read full, original post: Minnesota beekeepers win a round against EPA on insecticide 
approval
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